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New Group Member

• CCOC from China has newly joined and presented its activities
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Report from the reports

• different projects have presented innovations in their activities
• noted a few commonalities among the projects

• due to the pandemic, many projects have developed and successfully
implemented online offers
• there are many new online resources/activities
• in the future in presence offers are planned again, but online will also stay
• we could build on this to bring young people worldwide in contact with each other, who are

working on the same topics (highlighted: Balloon flight)

• Date for the next ICD is being planned
• notes on unsuitable dates can be sent to carolin

• we could not discuss future of the global cosmics group
• how the work of the group should be organized in the future?, what direction we should

go?
• we will ask for opinions by e-mail
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Website

• new IPPOG/Global Cosmics website: https://test-ippog-d8-
clean.web.cern.ch/global-cosmic-rays-portal
• as soon as this new page is published, the old page will be switched off under

https://icd.desy.de/e49245/ (redirect will be created)

• everyone is responsible for the content on the new page itself! 

• Change requests to: barbora.gulejova@cern.ch
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Thank You
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